
 

Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 14:30 

To: Aasima Saleem 

Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net; shehanask@yaraschool.net 

Subject: Accolade 

  

Venerated Principal Mam, 

This is Mohammed Siddiq Father of Ayesha Siddiq studying in 3rd A & with all excitement and 

pride firstly I would like to thank you for creating such a wonderful spirit around with such 

qualified teachers. During this pandemic I was really concerned about the Idea of Online classes 

as kids at such an tender age require great skill and expertise. However with all gratitude and 

utmost respect I would like to thank one of your team member Mrs. Anjum Rafeeq for 

showcasing exceptional skills and making this online learning experience fabulous with 

wonderful teaching methodologies. I have never seen my kids so excited for learning. 

Thank you for making this happen under your leadership. Its you and your team who is making 

every parent proud to associate themselves with esteemed institution Like YARA 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL.  

Regards, 

Mohammed Siddiq 

 


